To: Medical Board of Australia.

From: Winston Cheung,
Senior Staff Specialist,
Concord Repatriation General Hospital,
Concord, NSW 2139.

email: |

11% July 2018.

Re. Submission for the “Public Consultation on Good Medical Practice”.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| wish to make a submission for the “Public Consultation on Good Medical Practice”. My suggestions

are listed below:

Section 7.2 Wise use of healthcare resources

Suggest adding an additional point to this section at the start: “Understand that healthcare
resources are finite”.

Suggest rewording 7.2.1 to “Ensuring that the services you provide are necessary, likely to benefit
the patient and the benefits justify the costs”.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Yours Sincerely,

Winston Cheung.



